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Welcome to the First Years of September 2021 

This year our much anticipated and very 

popular open night has been cancelled 

We are now accepting applications from the 

current 6th class girls only for September 2021 

The application process is open from 

October 1st to 23rd 2020 

Please find the link to our application form on 

our school website 

 


